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Davis, Meghaan

From: Matt Stein <captainmatt13@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, October 1, 2020 1:10 PM
To: Davis, Meghaan
Cc: Moore-Love, Karla
Subject: Verizon drone facility

Hi Meghaan, 
I would like to register to testify before City Council on October 21st in opposition to the proposed drone testing 
facility in St. Johns. I would like to testify directly after or before other community members testifying on this 
issue. 
Thank you, 
Matt Stein
503-502-6828
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